
Theresa Bass

From: Gloria Maae

Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 9: 11 AM

To: Council

Subject: Cannabis

Mayor Sidhu and Council Members, 

I respectfully request that you do not allow any marijuana growing, distributing, or selling in the city of
Anaheim. 

The city has fought long and hard against this because the residents made it clear it was not wanted in Anaheim. 

There are so many negatives to allowing this type of business to be supported by our elected officials. Please
put the residents and our children and grandchildren first. I read Paul Kott' s letter as well as Keith Oleson' s

email. No one said it better than these two men. 

I truly believe in the medicinal uses of CBD as I have first hand knowledge of the benefits. If we could only

allow that side of the business I would consider supporting it. We all know it' s not that simple. 

Please do not support cannibis sales in Anaheim. 

Gloria Ma' ae


